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Memo 

 
To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 
 
From:  Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 
 
Date:  January 6, 2016 
 
RE:   BL-15-00003  
 
 

 
After review of this Combination of lots application, it appears that the proposed changes will 
incorporate the existing home, water source and septic system on what is noted currently as Lot 5.   
 
Existing maps do not show setback measurements from boundary lines, well and the septic system 

onsite. In order for final approval of the proposal a site map showing set back measurements must be 

approved by Kittitas County Public Health Department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


